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Learning and living as children of God 
(Ephesians5:1) (You are God’s children whom he loves. Try to be like God) 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Governors,                                                       Tuesday 2nd November 2021 
 
Event Updates 
 
Firstly, can I thank everyone for quickly reverting to some the measures that have been reintroduced into our setting to 
reduce the risk of transmission of infection relating to COVID 19.  
 
Book Look 
 

We would very much like you to have the opportunity to come in and see your children’s books and the work they have 
done so far this academic year. As you know they always love to share their books with you and talk about the things they 
have been doing in school. To enable this to go ahead in a safer way due to COVID we will be doing the following: 
 

 

Reception 2.45-3.15 8th Nov (using classroom/ hall/outside area to allow for more ventilation and space) 
Class 3 2.45 – 3.15 9th Nov (using classroom/ hall/outside area to allow for more ventilation and space) 
Class 2 10th Nov 2.45-3.15 (using classroom/ hall/outside area to allow for more ventilation and space) 
Class 1 11th Nov 2.45-3.15 (using classroom/ hall/outside area to allow for more ventilation and space) 
 

 

Parent Consultation Appointments 
 
Our settling in parent consultations will now be carried out over the phone and not face to face this term. You will shortly 
receive a reviewed time and day for your appointment but for your information and diaries the following classes will have 
calls on the days listed below: 
 
Reception 3.30pm onwards on 15/11/21 
Class 1 1.30pm onwards (excluding 3 and 3.30pm to allow pick up time and travelling) 18/11/21 
Class 2 1.30pm onwards (excluding 3 and 3.30pm to allow pick up time and travelling) 17/11/21 
Class 3 1.30pm onwards (excluding 3 and 3.30pm to allow pick up time and travelling) 16/11/21 
 
Friday 12th November 
 
This remains a non-uniform day for the children with a donation of a bottle or chocolate for the PTFA Christmas raffle. A 
member of the PTFA will be at the school door to collect anything from you. Enterprise will be done on a class basis on the 
week of 22nd November and I will send out further information nearer the time.  
 

Friday 19th November  - Children in Need Day  
 
This too will be a non-uniform day in exchange for a voluntary donation of a £1. Like all non-uniform days please do not 
wear football kits. Also remember sensible shoes for playing in! 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Jayne Neveu 
Headteacher 


